
COPY

Montreal, March 26th, 1926.

Dr. G. W. Parmelee,
Director of Protestant Education, 
Department of Education,
Quebec, P.Q,.
Dear Dr. Parmelee:

I enclose herewith copy of letter 
that I have today received from Sir Arthur Currie. 
You will note that he says you had informed him that 
you do not think that the grant will be paid. I 
would appreciate it if you would kindly let me know 
the reason why you are of this opinion, in order 
that I may know if there is any use of my taking the 
matter up further with the Government.

Yours very truly,

(Signed) W. G. Mitchell.


